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Police Commission Meeting-May 16, 2019 
 

Police Commission Meeting 
May 16, 2019, 6:30 p.m. 

Town Courthouse, 23 Plattekill Ave. 
 
Present: Commissioner Neil Bettez, Commissioner Dan Torres, Commissioner Julie Seyfert-Lillis, 
Commissioner Marty Irwin, Commissioner David Brownstein, Lt. Rob Lucchesi. 
 
At 6:31 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to open the meeting. Seconded by Commissioner 
Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Agenda: A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to adopt the agenda. Seconded by Commissioner 
Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Public Input: None 
 
Monthly Report-April 2019: 
Commendations (4) 

1. A letter was received for Officer Kraus, Sgt. Lewis and Det/Sgt Butler thanking them for assistance 
when they responded to a home following the death of a family member.   

2. A flyer letter was received thanking Officers Bulson, Fries, Mitchell, Redmond, Pece and Bernhardsen 
for their participation in the Heros for Heros 2019 Special Olympics event.  

3. A compliment was received for all the officers during a phone call, thanking them for how they have 
handled the situation with a woman’s son who has a mental illness. 

4. A compliment was received from the Director of Woodland Pond, thanking Officer Quigley for her 
assistance during an investigation involving a resident.  

Defensive Action (1) 
1. Resisting Arrest, Disorderly Conduct 

 
Recommendation to hire: 
A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to recommend to the Town Board the hiring of Alyssa Kane ad 
Audrey Mossl as part-time dispatchers. Seconded by Commissioner Irwin, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Update on Body Cameras: 
Lt. Lucchesi indicated that he has received a quote of $28,000 (internal IT costs not included) for body 
camera units that synchronize with the in-car cameras. The PD will present the full proposal for approval at 
the July or August Commission meeting for implementation in the fall of 2019.  
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to respond to a Foil Request with comments received by the 
Attorney. Commissioner Bettez read the response aloud. Seconded by Commissioner Torres, all aye votes 
cast, motion carried.  
 
At 6:54 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Commissioner 
Seyfert-Lillis, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Rosanna Rosenkranse 
Town Clerk 
  


